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Welcome	to	May	my	quilting	friends.	We’re	just	getting	a	little	taste	
of	summer	and	I	like	it.		

I	hope	you	all	enjoyed	our	special	guest	Bonnie	Hunter.	I	was	lucky	
enough	to	take	the	Hawks	Nest	class	from	Bonnie	and	was	so	
impressed	by	her	easy	to	relate	to	style	of	teaching.	.We	had	a	
wonderful	day	sewing	and	our	lunch	was	outstanding.		

	I	spoke	about	a	quilt/camp	retreat	at	our	last	meeting	and	had	
several	people	said	they’re	interested.		The	date	of	October	15th	thru	October	18th	was	the	
most	popular	choice.	If	you	are	interested	in	going	please	contact	me	and	I’ll	give	you	the	
information	that	you’ll	need.	This	is	going	to	be	a	relaxed	non-stress	get	together.	I	think	it’s	
going	to	be	a	fun	time.	Just	bring	your	projects	and	have	some	no	interruptions	sewing	time.	

Our	meeting	in	May	will	involve	our	very	own	members	sharing	their	experience	and	goodies.	
If	you	would	like	to	participate	in	the	process,	please	contact	Michelle	Moore.	

Cyndy	Clark,	President	

MAY	BIRTHDAYS		2018	

May	2		Kathy	Manifold	

May	4	…Joanne	Dalton	

May	6		Elizabeth	Howard,		JoAnne	Percy	

May11			Ellen	Blakey	

May	17Marjorie	Smith	

May	19			Cyndy	Clark	,	Carol	Holmes	

May	21	Sandy	Ellis	

May	28		.Nadine	Tunnell	
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Minutes	of	the	General	Meeting,	Senior	Center		Napa	

April	14,	2018	

President	Cyndy	Clark	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	10:00	AM.		

The	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	recited,	April	birthdays	were	announced	and	Happy	Birthday	was	sung.		

Secretary's	Report	

The	March	General	Meeting	Minutes	as	they	appear	on	the	website	were	approved	by	the	membership	
after	a	motion	by	Krista	Lopez	and	a	second	by	Cheryl	Bundy.	

Treasurer's	Report		

Treasurer	Linda	Souza	read	the	report	to	the	members.	

Vice	President-	Michelle	Moore	gave	the	report	on	upcoming	Programs	and	Workshops.	

April:	Bonnie	Hunter	was	the	speaker	at	the	meeting	and	was	teaching	classes	in	the	two	following	days.	

May:	NVQ	Speed	Classes	-	The	meeting's	program	will	feature	a	number	of	mini-demonstrations.	The	
participants	will	rotate	around	the	"quilting	stations"	changing	every	10	minutes	and	able	to	see	all	five	
demonstrations.	Please	contact	Michelle	Moore	if	you	would	like	to	demonstrate	a	technique	at:	
NapaWorkshop@sbcglobal.net	

June:	The	lecturer	will	be	Theresa	Wang	speaking	on	Cotton	and	Indigo	From	Japan.	There	will	be	no	
workshop.	

July:	The	membership	will	hold	the	annual	summer	potluck.	

November:	Youngmin	Lee	-	will	speak	on	Korean	Patchwork	"Bojagi.	In	addition	there	will	be	a	
workshop	on	November	11	titled	Bojagi	Textile	Art	Seam	Technique.	If	you	plan	to	enroll	in	the	
workshop	start	collecting	organza,	cottons	and	lawn	to	use	in	the	class.	

More	information	and	links	to	the	speakers'	websites	go	to	the	Napa	Valley	Quilter's	Website.	

2018	Opportunity	Quilt	-	Jan	Schiefferley	reported	that	the	quilt	had	traveled	to	San	Rafael	and	Vallejo	
Guild	Meetings	and	many	tickets	were	sold.	

Membership	-	There	were	148	members	present	at	the	meeting	and	47	guests.	Four	new	members	
joined	the	guild.		

Quilts	to	Share	-	Sue	Lipschultz	reported	that	there	are	80	quilts	ready	to	distribute.	She	also	reminded	
the	membership	that	there	will	be	a	big	fabric	sale	at	the	May	meeting	and	there	will	be	a	get	together	on	
the	5th	Saturday	in	June,	which	is	June	29th.	

Website	-	No	report.	



Visiting	Guild	-	River	City	Quilters	came	with	their	beautiful	Opportunity	Quilt,	which	won	the	Judge's	
Choice	award	at	PIQF	in	2017.	

	Drawings	-	There	were	4	great	prizes	and	4	lucky	winners!		

Block	of	the	Month	-	Flerida	Barragan	won	the	donated	blocks	and	Trina	Wagner	won	the	Fat	Quarters.	
Next	month's	Fat	Quarter	will	be	turquoise.		

Historian	-	Carol	Holmes	gave	no	report.	

Hospitality	-	Leslie	thanked	everyone	for	the	goodies	brought	in,	and	reminded	the	membership	to	take	
the	leftovers	home.	

Art	in	the	Library	-	Linda	Feutz	said	that	all	entrants	are	in,	and	she	will	find	out	in	May	if	we	have	been	
allotted	a	show.	There	is	still	a	chance	to	hang	a	quilt	ins	Rabobank,	we	have	less	space	but	there	are	
openings.	

Newsletter	-	Be	sure	to	get	all	information	to	Cheryl	Bundy	by	the	20th	of	each	month.	

Communication	-	Patti	Glenn	reminded	the	membership	that	the	New	Roster	is	available.	

The	meeting	was	adjourned	for	Show	and	Tell	at	10:25	AM.	

	

																																											Prize	Drawing	

Because	of	the	Quilts2Share	fabric	sale	scheduled	for	the	May		
12th	meeting,	the	Prize	Drawing	selections		will	be	quilting	tools	and	notions.		
Some	examples	are	Ott	Light,	travel	iron	(perfect	for	classes),	folding		
Omnigrid	cutting	a		pressing	station.	Be	sure	to	stop		
by	and	check	it	out	-	I'd	love	to	see	you	there!	Mary	Jo	Kent	

	

																																												ANNOUNCEMENT	

There	will	be	a	large	fabric	sale	to	benefit	Quilts	to	Share	at	the	May	meeting.	

Cash	or	checks	only.	

	

	

	



BLOCK	OF	THE	MONTH	



	
	



	



	



	



	

	



	

																										 	

	


